This Handbook was developed by the ACLB Executive Board:

Gail B. Richmond Hebron President

Cyndi Sanders Middletown Vice President

Wendy Berlind Middletown Secretary

Carole Stroud South Windsor Treasurer

MEMBERS
Denise J. Stankovics
Vernon
Newsletter Editor

Susan Phillips Stafford Membership

EX OFFICIO MEMBERS

Dawn LaValle

Connecticut State Library

Barbara Leonard

Friends of Connecticut Libraries

A special thanks to the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners for permission to use excerpts from the Massachusetts Library Trustee Handbook.

Thank you to the Connecticut State Library for the initial printing of the Handbook.